
Minutes from the general meeting 24th February 2020 

 

1) People present Sharon Minter, Catherine Hesmer, Karen 

Swift, Heather Fewell, Mark Andrews and Amanda Lawrence 

2) Apologies Tracy Hindmarsh and Joan Hesmer 

3) There is nothing new to declare as a conflict of interest from 

any off the trustees 

4) Minutes from the last meeting where agreed by Heather 

Fewell and seconded by Karen Swift 

5) The Christmas fayre raised £124. We have bingo coming up 

on the 13th of March 2020 and we are looking to do another 

curry night in the summer. We are also looking to doing a 

quiz night in the year. 

6) Unfortunately we did not hear back for ASDA. We will be 

applying to the national lottery again soon. As from today 

we currently have £367.60p on the coop funding 

7) As for the events and activities we have decided to try nerf 

wars again as there are improvements being done. We are 

reducing the amount of urban jumps we do as this is costly 

and not very popular. We also are looking at other places for 

skating as we will probably not be able to do Skateworld due 

to them changing days and times that it will be available for 

us. 

8) SKB will be staying but please bear with us as we are all 

learning new roles. Please also note that reminder texts are 

a curtesy and you can always refer back to your original 

confirmation email to check your bookings/times and days. 

9) No other business 

10) The next meeting is the AGM on 27th April 2020 7.30 at 6 

Carroll Walk Eastbourne 


